
Minutes 
Baylor Round Table 

Christmas Luncheon and Program 
Thursday, December 2, 2004 
Armstrong Browning Library 

Concert, 11:30 a.m. 
McLean Foyer of Meditation 

Lunch, 12 noon 
Cox Reception Hall 

 
President Martha Lou Scott welcomed members and guests to the annual Round Table 
Christmas celebration.  She asked everyone to join her in expressing appreciation to 
Stephen Prickett for allowing Round Table to use the Foyer of Meditation for the 
Christmas program.  She then introduced Anita Rolf, Program Coordinator, and thanked 
her and her committee for the preparations they had made for the program.  Committee 
members are Dana Bowden, Pat Busby, Patsy Erskine-Hill, Nancy McKinney, Sarah Jane 
Murray, Glenda Ramsower, and Sandy Rose. 
 
Anita presented an outline of Round Table events for the morning and called on Judy 
Schmeltekopf to give the invocation.  Anita then gave a brief history of the Baylor 
University Chamber Singers.  After their performance that included arrangements by Dr. 
Robert Young, Anita thanked the choir members and Dr. Donald Bailey.  Dr. Bailey 
invited everyone to the musical concerts that would be presented by the School of Music 
through the weekend and early part of the coming week.  (The Chamber Singers’ 
concerts this year will highlight music written by Dr. Young.) 
 
Anita asked members and guests to join hands and make a circle around the room.  After 
she reminded us of the importance of the Christmas season and the opportunity that we 
have to give to others less fortunate, we sang Silent Night as our benediction. 
 
We then followed the choir members downstairs to the Cox Lobby for a delicious lunch 
that had been prepared by members, whose names are listed in the program.  Attendance 
was very good as the Lobby was filled to capacity.  A beautiful centerpiece of roses, 
magnolia leaves, artichokes, privet hedge berries, and apples was made by the Floral 
Arrangement Interest Group of Round Table members. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
___________________________ 
Martha Lou Scott, President 
 
 
______________________________ 
Maxine B. Hart, Recording Secretary 
  


